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We wish to place our total opposition on record to the proposal to extend night flights
between 11pm and 7am. To do so, while acknowledging the various political and
economic pressures that will clearly be placed on Fingal Co Council, will put the rights of
residents where they should be: central and essential to the planning process, rather than

peripheral and just as an addendum to the decisions that will impact on our well-being and
health.

Norma and Jim Hourihane.

Portmarnock,
Co Dublin.





